Dear Mrs. Stover:

I had just mailed your letter asking if it would be possible to let us have the negatives the D.O. Garden pictures when Mrs. Bland reminded me she would need these very promptly and wondered if you could send them at once, even if they were supposed to with the plans and drawings, because the two men who to use the pictures must have their material early in which doesn't leave us much time. I hope it will not too inconvenient for you to send us the set so that we get busy having a set of prints made.

Thanking you for your help,
Sincerely,